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Salisbury Pathways Committee 

Fifty-Eights Meeting  
 
Date and Time: Monday, April 12, 2021, at 5:30 p.m. 
Location: Virtual via Zoom. 
Present via Zoom: Natalia Smirnova, Kathy Trahan, Gerry Stanton, Pat Hackett, Chris Williams 

Minutes: 

Call to order -- 5:30 p.m. 
1. Approval of the minutes of March 8, 2021. 

Minutes approved unanimously. 
 

2. Status of the Connectivity Grant: 
a. Inland/Wetland Commission approved our application to cross the brook (Mark 

Manchini and Chris Williams were present at the meeting and answered questions 
pertaining to the grant). 

b. Curtis Rand met twice with MacGowans, property owners of 223 Main Street. They 
received our answers to their questions. Shielding is considered. Electric dog fence 
will be moved.  

c. New issue: 2 red maple trees are in the way of the project. One of them may be 
saved. Mark Mancini is working on the consideration of how to go about it.  

d. New issue: blue PVC pipe at the brook. Dave Clark, DOT, is working on determining 
what that pipe is and, if possible, how to remove it. 

e. One more discussion about whether or not to have a Town Meeting about this 
project.  

i. We have made numerous announcements in Lakeville Journal about it 
through time (from 2018).  

ii. The letter to abutters (or anyone) informing about the groundbreaking this 
spring is avaibale on the Town’s website.  

iii. All the work is within State ROW  
 no Town Meeting is needed.  

f. We need to obtain Right to Grade from the property owners of 223 Main Street. 
This will be done by DOT. Prior owners knew about the project. Pat Hackett talked 
to prior owner about the project.  

g. After new issues are resolved and Right to Grade is obtained, we are ready to break 
ground. Now: maybe June. 
 

3. Status of Library to Salmon Kill Road Sidewalk: 
Waiting for the engineering firm to put grade stacks in. After that – RFP will be issued. 
 

4. Citizens comments. 
No citizens present.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 5:48 p.m. 
 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Natalia V. Smirnova, Secretary, on April 18, 2021. 


